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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON CSO CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS 

 
“The symphony is an integral part of Chicago’s rich cultural fabric, but its economic impact 
extends beyond the musicians and management to the stagehands, ushers, restaurant servers 
and hotel workers whose livelihoods depend on a thriving symphony. I am pleased to 
announce that, after convening both parties at City Hall for a successful negotiating session, the 
management and the musicians have reached an agreement in principle to bring the music 
back to Symphony Center. ” 
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